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17th March 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Careers 

On Friday 21st March during period 1, we welcome a number of visitors from various sectors of employment 
and industry who will be here to deliver careers talks to our students offering valuable insights into different 
careers and employers.  

We are very grateful to our local community, thank you to everyone in advance for their time. If you would 
like to present during a careers morning please contact CGale@fromecollege.org.uk 

Year 11 

We hold regular after school academic sessions which year 11 are highly encouraged to attend. We have 
set students an expectation to attend at least 1 session a week although we appreciate some students may 
not be able to attend due to transport pressures.  The schedule has been circulated to students through 
their tutors and will be uploaded to the Yr11 Frog page to view. 

During the Easter holidays we will also be delivering revision sessions for both Year 11 and Year 13 
students in order to support their studies for the forthcoming external exams. The diary of events and the 
sign up sheet will become available during next week and details of how to sign up will be included in next 
week's letter and explained to students during their tutor time sessions. 

Year 11 Parents’ Plus Meetings 

Year 11 parents’ plus meetings are planned for next week, these are by invitation only and parents will 
receive their time slot by the end of this week. Students should accompany their parents to these meetings 
which are designed to maximise progress in the final run up to exams.  Approximately 40 students will be 
invited to attend. 

Personal Social and Health Education at Frome College this week 

In addition to our Core lessons this week sees a focus on Healthy and Unhealthy Relationships in 
assemblies across College. Last week we raised £130 for the charity Women for Women International 
through our bake sale. Thank you to all students who took part and all those who bought the yummy treats!  

Uniform 

We are proud of the Frome College uniform and will be visiting classes over this week in order to check that 
students are wearing the correct items of uniform. Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child 
arrives at College in the correct uniform. 

Frome Busks 

Throughout Saturday 22nd March our talented singers, musicians and Music staff will be busking in various 
areas of Frome. Please do support us, any donations are gratefully received by the Music department who 
will invest in future musical projects. 
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Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Reynolds 

Principal 

 


